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This Week 
This week we learned about all our different emotions and how they make us feel inside.  Our 
social skills teacher, Miss Fran joined us on Wednesday to talk about sharing and friendship, 
which made us feel happy. We played and worked together to build block towers! Miss Kayla 

joined us on Friday for some dancing and tumbling, which made us feel excited. We also made 
emotions stick puppets and water colored a friendship banner to hang up in our classroom. 

We also had our first cooking activity as a class and made friendship trail mix and friendship 

rice crispy treats! They were so yummy!    

Looking Ahead 

Picture Day is 
September 27th  

                    
 
 

Fire Truck 
Demonstration Day 

October 9th at 10am (If 
Wednesday is not your 

child’s normally 
scheduled day, they 
are still welcome to 

join us for the 
presentation!) 

 
 
 
 
 

 News From The Twos! 

Reminders: 

*Scholastic online orders 
must be placed online by 
Monday, September 23rd. 

*Please send in a family 
photo if you have not 
already. We would love to 
have them hanging up in our 
library for the kiddos to see 
throughout the day!  

*Picture Day will be next 
Friday. Our class is 
scheduled to start at 
8:30am. If your kiddo 
doesn’t normally attend 
school on Fridays, please 
bring them in between 8:30 
and 9am if you would like 
their picture taken.  

 

 

 

 


